





NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS


[bookmark: Text3][bookmark: Text4][bookmark: Text5]Northern Maine Community College wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for two projects, EMS Simulation Center and Christie HVAC Renovations at Northern Maine Community College in Presque Isle, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 2:00 p.m. on April 16, 2021, at Northern Maine Community College, Attn: Barry Ingraham, 33 Edgemont Drive, Presque Isle, ME 04769.

The scope of services will include, but not be limited to, field verification and documentation of existing conditions, design development, contract documents, bidding, and construction administration.  The firm may be required to coordinate this work and/or additional work with other consultants contracted by Northern Maine Community College.

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects and Engineers on the Northern Maine Community College website: http://www.nmcc.edu/rfp. 
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